
12/05/2023 
Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

We hope that you enjoyed all the festivities of the King’s Coronation. We have had another action-packed 
week—fitting lots of exciting learning in to 4 days!  

 

Next Friday we have Academy Photography in school to take graduation photographs of our Nursery and 
Reception children. The Year 4 pupils will also be posing for their leavers’ photo. BIG smiles at the ready! 
There are lots of fabulous activities being planned in preparation for the Y4’s transition to middle school 
including lessons and assemblies from Woodhouse Middle and parties/awards ceremonies for parents. 
Watch this space… 

 

Please support ‘walk to school’ week next week (info overleaf)—it is a great way to get ‘moving in May!’  

 

We hope you have a great weekend, 

 

Best wishes from Mrs Jukes and the Oxhey Staff Team  

Attendance 

Sparkly Spiders  99% 

Dazzling Dragonflies 95% 

Amazing Alligators 99% 

Perfect Pandas  93% 

Terrific Turtles                96% 

Marvellous Meerkats  96% 

Outstanding Owls             97% 

Fabulous Foxes                 98% 

This week’s Whole School  Attendance 

97% 

School target 96.5% 

House points 

 

Gryffindor -  558 

Hufflepuff  -  553 

Ravenclaw  - 563 

Slytherin -  456 

 

   

 Ready, Steady, READ! - Results 
     The results are based on the number of children who have read four or more times in the 

week. 

      

 1st place     Dazzling Dragonflies 76% 

 2nd place     Fabulous Foxes  75% 

 3rd place              Perfect Pandas  71% 

 



Diary Dates For Parents 

Walk to school week 

15th - 19th May 

Burger All Stars lunch 

18th May 

Academy photos graduation & 

leavers 

19th May 

May Half Term 

29th May  - 2nd June 

Inset day  -  closed to pupils 

5th June 

Bump up day 

22nd June 

Year 4 leavers show 1.45pm 

13th July 1.45pm  

13th July 6pm 

Year 4 leavers show & awards 

Y4 leavers disco 

19th July 

Last day of term  

21st July 

Inset days  - closed to pupils 

24th & 25th July 

School re-opens to pupils 

6th September 

Half term 

30th Oct-3rd Nov 

Last day of term 

22nd December 

Academy Photographers will be in school on 

Friday 19th May to take graduation                 

photographs of nursery &  reception children 

and year 4 leavers photographs. 



Well done to our ‘tiger learners’ & our ‘PuPils of the WeeK’  

 

Little Ladybirds  -  Elodie & Edward 

Dazzling Dragonflies  - Freddie & Lola-Mai 

Sparkly Spiders  -  Ajay & Kian 

Terrific Turtles  -  Scarlett & Isabelle W 

Perfect Pandas  -  Jacob A & Thomas 

Amazing Alligators  -  Luca & Oliver 

Fabulous Foxes  -  Flynn S & Flynn W 

Marvellous Meerkats  -  Ben MB & Finley 

Outstanding Owls  -  Jake & Amelie 

WOW Awards…… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to our TT Rockstars  

            

The individual winners are: 

   

• Outstanding Owls  

• 1st -  Joe P 

• 2nd  -  Harriet S 

• 3rd  -  Sam B 

• Most improved  -  Rose 

 

• Fabulous Foxes 

• 1st - Seb 

• 2nd  -  Aidan M 

• 3rd   -  Oscar T 

• Most improved  - Ben S   

The class winner is:   

 

Fabulous Foxes 

• Marvellous Meerkats 

• 1st  -  Joshua B 

• 2nd  - Sienna B 

• 3rd  -  Josh MB 

• Most improved  - Makari   

Wow awards -  All these 

amazing achievements 

have been celebrated in 

school. Well done eve-

ryone! 



Staffordshire Police as asking for help in Biddulph………… 

The speed watch scheme is run on a voluntary basis with 
the main aim of reducing speeding in the local area. At 
this time, our numbers are  unfortunately low and we 
would  really like to  recruit some more  volunteers. All 
training and equipment is provided. 

 

If you know of anyone who might be interested in this, 
please get in touch with either myself or Michelle  Shaker, 

our  community engagement coordinator, at 
michelle.shaker@staffordshire.police.uk  

mailto:michelle.shaker@staffordshire.police.uk



